
 

 

April 27, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Thank you for enrolling in the Dual Language Immersion Program at Paseo Pointe 

School for the 2016-2017 school year. This will be an exciting opportunity for your child. 

Dual Language Immersion means that students will receive instruction in two 

languages. We will follow a 50/50 model in which students spend half of their day in a 

classroom where teaching and learning are done in English, while the other half of the 

day is done in Spanish. Research shows students who develop two or more languages 

have certain cognitive advantages, and we are excited to be able to provide this 

opportunity for our students.  

 

As we prepare for the coming year, it is important to have open communication with our 

families regarding expectations for the Dual Language Immersion Program. We want to 

ensure that you know what the curriculum and instruction plans are, the commitment 

that will be required for the program’s success, and most importantly, allow you the 

opportunity to get your questions answered and meet the staff. 

 
Please join us for this important informational meeting: 

Tuesday, May 24th at 5:30 p.m. 

     Laveen Education Center Board Room 

       5001 W. Dobbins Road  

 

You may R.S.V.P. for this meeting by contacting Rosalie Soviero at 602-237-9100, ext. 

3048 or by email at rsoviero@laveeneld.org. We look forward to seeing you in May as 

we begin our educational partnership to ensure your child’s success! 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Kristi Pashley 

Principal 
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